
On Wednesday 
morning,  

Mr Milner and his 
Year 3/4 class 

celebrated their 
talents as part of 
leading the KS2 

Liturgy. 
Our new mission 
value this term is 

“Purpose”  
And using our  
talents is an  

important part of 
understanding our 

purpose. 
The children  

certainly showed 
their talents when 

they read and 
sang beautifully. 
We could hear 

every word  
clearly! 

It was a really 
lovely moment in 

our week. 
Well done to  

everyone! 
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Our Year 6 SATs will take place next week.  We are so proud of how hard the 
children (and staff) have been working to prepare for these!  Below is the  
letter which each child will receive today, before they leave for home. 
We mean every word of it! Good luck next week everyone!! 
 

Dear Year 6, 
Next week, you will take your SATs in Reading, SPaG and Maths. We all know how hard 
you have worked towards these this year and the level of  
commitment you have shown.  
However, there is something you must know: 
The SATs do not assess all of what makes each of you special and unique. The people 
who create and score these tests do not know each of you the way we do and certainly 
not the way your families do. 
They do not know that some of you speak two languages or that you are an incredibly  
talented musician. They do not know that you love to sing or have a natural talent for  
drawing. They have not seen your talent or flare for dancing or gymnastics. They do not 
know the pleasure you take getting lost in a good book. They do not know that your 
friends count on you to be there for them, or that your laughter can brighten the dreari-
est of days. They do not know that you are a dedicated sportsman or are a huge help at 
home with your little brother or sister. They do not know that you are kind, trustworthy, 
funny, thoughtful...and that every day you try to be the very best person that you can 
be. 
The scores you receive in these tests will tell you something. But they will in no way tell 
you everything. There are so many different ways of being smart. You are smart! You are 
enough! So while you are sitting these tests, remember that in the midst of it all, there is 
no way to “test” all of the amazing and awesome things that make you, YOU! 
We believe in you. now...believe in yourselves! 
 
Miss Hall, Miss Smith, Mrs Milner, Mrs Thomas, Mrs O’Brien, Mrs Walton & Miss Coates 

Congratulations to Mr Thomas on  

completing the Castles to Coast 160 mile cycle in 14 hours over three days! 

He has raised £300 for the Children’s Heart Unit  

Foundation! We are so proud of you!! 



Ellie, Chloe, Lucy, Ryan 
and Charlie M led us in 

our Year 3 class  

liturgy. 



St. Bernadette's Nursery still have a couple of Nursery places for three year olds available 
for September 2019. 

Both 15 hours and 30 hours placements are available. 

If you know of anyone who might be interested please ask them to call the school office on 
0191 200 7363. 

Thank you. 

Final payment dates for the upcoming trips to London and Berwick are getting closer! 

    Year 5 Trip to London should be paid for by  
31st May, 2019 

That is just three weeks to go! 

Year 4 Trip to Berwick should be paid for by  
7th June, 2019 

  That is just four weeks to go! 

We are still waiting for a few incomplete forms that have been 
returned home  to be returned. 

 
Please note! 

School has now paid for these trips in full. 
Refunds are not available for any cancellations.  

And full payment will be required. 

After the half term holiday,  
the gates to school will not be opened until 8.40am  
as we use the outside space for clubs before school. 

Please can you inform anyone who drops children off in the 
morning: child minders, grandparents etc so that they aren’t 

waiting around for longer than is necessary. 
Thank you! 

If you are coming to Breakfast Club next week and want breakfast-please can 
you come in by 8am-so that the hall can be used at 8.15am for out Y6 SATs 

breakfast.  Thank you so much! 



Congratulations to 
Ilyana! 

She scored a new 
PB with her Clean 

and Jerk at 
Weight Lifting. 
She went from 

27K to a massive 
30K! Everyone is 

very proud of you, 
Ilyana.  

Congratulations to  

William who plays centre 
forward for  

Benfield. 

His team won the U10 
cup final this week.  
What a fantastic  

trophy, Will! 

We are so proud of you!! 

Jack plays in goal for 
Wallsend Boys Club 

football team.   

At the weekend he won 
so many trophies-he 

couldn’t carry them all. 

Well done, 

Jack. 

Here’s Olivia with 
another ice  

skating medal! 
She’s flying 

through her new 
levels  

What a fantastic 
achievement!!  

 

We love to hear all about your achievements! If you want to be on this page, 
take a photo and please send it to: stberndettes.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk 

*Please note that this provision is not part of the offer from St Bernadette’s and is  

being run by an independent company.  

We cannot accept any responsibility for these activities. 



Can all parents please check that they have updated any change in phone numbers etc on 
their Parentmail accounts.  We sometimes need to send you text messages-but we are  

finding that sometimes they are not received as there is an old number on the account. 

Thank you! 

We still have some summer dresses available on our clothing rail in the school porch.  We 
have had a fantastic donation this week of boys uniforms for older pupils.  (Thank you!!) 

We are delighted that a few more people are taking advantage of this green option of  

obtaining school uniform.  Just call in and have a look.  We would just ask that you leave the 
hangers behind! We also have a beautiful First Holy Communion dress available. Thank you! 

Parents and Carers MUST BOOK A PLACE ONLINE FOR BREAKFAST CLUB. 

Miss Coates has been busy and has put the booking forms up on the website  

for the whole of the Summer Term.  So you can be really organised! 

The booking page does not close until 8pm on Friday evenings for the next 
week. 

Numbers are growing and places are limited.  Don’t miss out!  

Please remember children requiring breakfast must be in by 8.15am please. 

Please do not come onto the staff carpark to drop your child. 

Please use the main doors to enter Breakfast Club until 
further notice. 

If you do not inform us via ParentMail or the telephone absence line 
that your child will not be in school, you will receive a text message 
asking you to call the school office.  Thank you. 

Our new selection of clubs began this week.   

The charge will be in your shopping bag on Parentmail.   

Our clubs are very reasonably priced-so we would appreciate 
your support in this matter.   

Thank you! 



 
 
           
 
            Our value for this term is 

        “Purpose” 

Mass: Sunday 11.30am  
Fr John McElhone— 0191 2623820 

www.wallsend-aidettes.co.uk  

Dates for your Diary 

W/b Mon. 13th May Y6 SAT tests 

Tues. 14th May      London Trip Parents Meeting 5pm 

Saturday 18th May  First Communion Day 

For more dates check out our website at  

www.st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk 

 James T 

Nursery  Calvin 

Reception 
(AW) 

Gabriel 

Reception  

(SK) 

Livia H 

Year 1 Ava H 

Year 1/2 Josie H 

Year 2 Lacey 

Year 3 Leila B-K 

Year 3/4 Jack H 

Year 4 Matthew O’D 

Year 5 Wiliam S 

Year 5/6 Holly D 

Year 6 Harry F 

Attendance of the 
week 

This will be  

Announced 

at our 

celebration 

assembly. 

 

 

http://www.st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk/

